
From: Neil Hutchings [mailto:NeilHutchings@hollandandbarrett.com]  

Sent: 29 April 2016 12:32 
To: Young, Tony 

Cc: Dom Canessa 
Subject: Advertisement Consent Application No. 2016/2298/A. 11 Harben Parade, Finchley 

 

Afternoon Tony, 

 

I am writing to confirm the following items as queried on your email dated 27.04.16. 

 

1. Please find attached, sections as requested. 

2. I can confirm that it is the lettering only that will appear illuminated. 

3.  Please find attached revised plan with the reference to the signage being 

900mmx8300mmx100mmx3mm omitted. 

 

I hope these amendments satisfy your concerns, if you have any further queries please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Neil Hutchings 

 

 

 


